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I urge you to pass HB 2141 because interior designers in the state of Oregon have 

been practicing in a professional capacity for nearly a century without proper 

recognition. Having to pay architects to stamp drawings that have been completed at 

a professional level recognized by others within the architecture, engineering, and 

construction fields is an unnecessary redundancy. The American Institute of 

Architecture has been creating an artificial hurdle for far too long, based on 

antiquated notions of women in the field. My education, passing nationally recognized 

NCIDQ exam, and experience make me a qualified design professional that the 

public can trust to create healthy, safe spaces. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Winn, IIDA 1106889 

Lighting and Interior Designer at LUMA Lighting Design 

 


